
CONTACT! 
March 1, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
Coq D'or Farm, 
Hy&ttstown, Maryland. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Once again may we take this opportunity to thank you 
for participating on CONTACT! via telephone today, and 
also for your cooperation in the filmed interview of 
yesterday. 

As expected the response was excellent, and we thank 
you. 

Vary truly 

NORMAN ROSS 
PRODUCER 

NR/sd 
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